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Premier Ndlovu to handover school uniform in Zwelisha 

 

The Mpumalanga Premier, Mr Mandla Ndlovu will reaffirm his unwavering 
commitment to quality education and learner support by visiting Sabane Secondary 
School in Zwelisha within Mbombela to hand over essential school uniform to 
learners. The Premier will monitor the re-opening of the school, as this week marks 
the start of the third term in Mpumalanga. 
 
The Premier’s hand over of the uniforms to deserving learners, as a heartwarming 
initiative which forms part of his ongoing efforts to donate to the learners, from 
underprivileged background. He says this initiative will ensure that the learners get 
much-deserved support to uphold their dignity and to propel them to attend classes 
comfortably like their peers. 
 
Premier Ndlovu will be accompanied by the MEC of Education, Ms Lindi Masina 
during the ceremony.   
 
Details of the handover ceremony are as follows; 
 
Date:  Wednesday, 23 July 2025 
Time:  07h00 
Venue: Sabane Secondary School, Zwelisha Trust, Mbombela 
  
Members of the media wishing to attend the ceremony are requested to send 
confirmation to Ms Phumla Mokoena (Office of the Premier) on 060 998 8781. 
 
Ends… 
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083 743 1804 or Mr George Mthethwa (Provincial Government Spokesperson) on 
083 302 2774 
 
 
 


